Albion-Little River Fire Protection District

Board of Directors

Notice of Vacancy

In accordance with Section 1780 of the Government Code, the Board of Directors of the Albion-Little River Fire Protection District (the District Board) announces that effective on March 31, 2010, there is a vacancy on the District Board. The District Board will fill this vacancy by appointment within 60 days after the effective date of the vacancy, but not sooner than 15 days after the vacancy is posted.

Any person interested in filling this vacancy should notify the District Board by mail to the Albion-Little River Fire Protection District, P.O. Box 634, Albion, CA 95410 or e-mail to ataeger@mcn.org and/or attend the next regular monthly meeting of the District Board. An applicant must be a registered voter and a resident of the Albion-Little River Fire Protection District.

Dated:

April 6, 2010

By:

Alan Taeger, Board President

Albion Little River Fire Protection District P. O. Box 634 Albion, CA 95410

April 6, 2010

PSA

There is a vacancy on the board of directors of the Albion-Little River Fire Protection District. The remaining members of the board request that residents of the district who are registered to vote consider volunteering to serve on the district board.

The Albion-Little River Fire Protection District was formed in 1962. Its mission is to provide oversight of numerous resources allocated for the provision of protection of life and property in the district against threats from structural and wildland fires, medical emergencies, hazardous materials releases, and disasters, natural or man-made. Historically it has carried out its mission through its support of the Albion-Little River Volunteer Fire Department.

The District is governed by a five-member district board elected in accordance with the Fire Protection District Law of 1987. Board members make decisions about budgeting and spending of district revenues and serve without compensation. Harvey Chess resigned as a member of the District Board on March 30, 2010; the remaining board members have 60 days (or, until May 29, 2010) in which to appoint a successor to serve the position until the next election. The members of the District Board attend regular monthly meetings, as well as work on various district projects between meetings.

If you would like to become involved in this community endeavor, please call board president Alan Taeger and plan to attend the next regular monthly meeting of the district board on Tuesday April 27, 2010. Be prepared to tell the board about yourself. The meeting will begin at 7:30 p.m. at Station 810 behind Albion Grocery. For more information call Alan Taeger at 937 0154 or contact any other board member.